
 

VS Engineering acquired Radtke Engineering and Surveying 

January 1, 2019 

 
The VS La Porte Office is managed by Mark Herald, P.E., who is also the manager of the VS Fort 
Wayne Office. Mark has over 16 years of professional engineering experience and serves as Project 
Manager for the firm’s transportation and environmental projects. Mark’s leadership experience and 
knowledge allows him to successfully guide our La Porte office staff and the management of our 
Northwest Indiana-based projects. 
 
VS Engineering acquired Radtke Engineering and Surveying in 2019, bringing on seven new staff 
and establishing an office in La Porte. Radtke provided design, project management, surveying and 
engineering services throughout Northwest Indiana. Owner Gary Radtke maintains Radtke 
Engineering but works closely with VS on developing our presence further in Northwest Indiana. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://vsengineering.com/Pages/LaPorte  
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